
  
         
 
 
      
 

 

Essential Home “Belmont 2.0” 4-Drawer Chest Recall 
 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 
 

Transform, in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission, is 
voluntarily recalling units of the Essential Home “Belmont 2.0” 4-Drawer Chests 
that Transform distributed on or after February 11, 2019 (the date that Transform 
acquired certain assets of Kmart). 
 
Q. Why are the chests being recalled? 
A: The recalled chests are unstable and can tip over if not anchored to the wall, 

posing serious tip-over and entrapment hazards that can result in death or injuries 
to children. Please immediately stop using the recalled chests if they are not 
properly anchored to a wall and place them in an area that children cannot access. 

 
Q. Where were the chests sold? 
A: The chests were sold at Kmart stores and online at Kmart.com from March 2018 

through April 2020 for about $60.   
 
Q: How can I identify if my Belmont 2.0 chest is part of the recall?  
A: The recalled chests have 4 drawers, measure approximately 29.8 inches in height 

and 27.7 inches in width, and were sold in four colors including black, pine, 
walnut, and white. The manufacturer’s name, “Kappesberg Moveis,” and the 
model number “F214” can be found on the instruction manual that came with each 
chest. 
 
Only the following models of 4-drawer chests are included in this recall: 

 
Kmart Item 
Number 

Mfr. Model 
Number 

UPC Color 

01832577-9 F214-PRF 7-89515563264-9 Black 
01832593-6 F214-MEF 7-89515563273-1 Pine 
01832637-1 F214-WAF 7-89515563285-4 Walnut 
01833166-0 F214-BRF 7-89515590807-2 White 
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Q:   I have a Belmont 2.0 chest with 5 or 6 drawers.  Is my chest part of the recall? 
A:  No. Only the Belmont 2.0 chests with 4 drawers are subject to the voluntary recall. 
 
Q:   How do I participate in the recall? 
A: Contact Transform at 800-659-7026 from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. CT Monday through 

Friday.  For units purchased on or after February 11, 2019, provide proof of 
purchase to receive a free anchoring kit and, upon request, a one-time, free in-
home installation of the wall anchor kit. For units purchased before February 11, 
2019, provide proof of purchase and Transform will provide a free anchoring kit 
as an accommodation. 

 
Q:   What documentation can I submit for proof of purchase? 
A: You can submit a copy of your paper or electronic receipt, or a record of your 

credit card transaction, for purchase of the recalled chest from Kmart.    
 
Q: How long will it take to get my wall anchor kit in the mail? 
A: Please allow 4-6 weeks from the date we receive the request to receive the anchor 

kit in the mail. Anchor kits will be mailed as soon as practical upon receipt of the 
request. Consumers who qualify for and require in-home installation will be 
contacted within approximately three business days regarding the installation. We 
apologize for any inconvenience and possible delays due to the COVID-19 
pandemic, and assure you that we are working as quickly as possible to get the 
anchor kit to you. 

 
Q: I haven’t had any issues with this chest. Can I continue to use the recalled 

chest while I wait for my anchoring kit? 
A: Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled chests if they are not 

properly anchored to a wall and place them in an area that children cannot access. 


